
GUIDELINES FOR COVID 19 
INFORMATION FOR FOOD ESTABLISHMENTS 

IN FORD COUNTY 

NO SELF-SERVE UNPACKAGED FOOD  
(FCPHD recommends no self serve beverages but may be done with routine 

cleaning of common surfaces.) 

NO ON PREMISE FOOD AND/OR BEVERAGE 

CONSUMPTION 
(ie: bowling alleys, grocery 

stores and bars) 

FORD COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

RECOMMENDS DRIVE THROUGH, DELIVERY AND 
CURBSIDE SERVICES ONLY!  

(If you offer carry out, you MUST enforce the social distancing of six feet between each person) 

If you have any questions about these guidelines 

please contact our office at 217-379-9281. 

Mobile units must enforce 

social distancing of 

customers. 




